
Al-Sheikh  met  with  the
Australian  representative  to
Palestine
This  morning,  i  met  with  His  Excellency  the  Australian
representative to Palestine, Mr. Edward Russell.

Where we discussed the latest political developments on the
Palestinian  issue  at  all  local  and  international  levels,
praising the bilateral relations between the countries, and
Australia’s  important  role  in  supporting  the  Palestinian
people, especially the Australian government’s recent decision
to cancel its recognition of West Jerusalem as the capital of
Israel, which was welcomed by the Palestinians on public and
official level.
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